
 

 

 

 

 

 

14th November 2022 

 

Participation of Students and Teachers in eRaksha Competition 2022 

 

The CIET-NCERT in collaboration with the CyberPeace Foundation, have come out with its 
4th edition of the eRaksha Competition for students (from Class III onwards), teachers (across 
all classes of schools, colleges) and parents/caregivers. It will be a unique opportunity for the 
participants to showcase their talent and creativity in the domain of cyber safety and security, 
through the creation of original ideas in the form of poster, painting, podcast, video, website, 
essay, blog, or a prototype of an app, in alignment with the theme, “Promoting Safe, 
Responsible and Peaceful Cyber Space”. 

The last date for registration is 31st January 2023.The entries for the competition can be 
submitted in Hindi or English. Participation is free of cost. 

A brochure of this competition having all the details is attached herewith.  

For registration visit http://www.eraksha.net/.   

All CISCE affiliated schools are requested to participate in the e-Raksha Competition. 

 

 

 
                                   COUNCIL FOR THE INDIAN SCHOOL CERTIFICATE EXAMINATIONS 
                                                             PRAGATI HOUSE, 3RD FLOOR, 47-48, NEHRU PLACE, NEW DELHI – 110019 
                                              TELEPHONES: 29564831, 29564833, 26413820     E-mail : council@cisce.org        FAX: 91-11-29564735 
 
 

 

NOTICE 

http://www.eraksha.net/















	Notice-eRaksha Competition 2022
	eRaksha brochure 22

